Armagh Rotary Club
Our organisation is motivated to make people’s lives better through fundraising and giving our time. We also enjoy the fellowship of others. Our project is primarily aimed at raising much needed funds for four organisations whose efforts have been severely hampered by COVID 19. By carrying out a Walkathon on the weekend of the 5th and 6th December we are encouraging all our members to walk at least 10,000 steps and President Ian will be doing 50,000 steps.  More of us are at home due to work or health restrictions so this task will be beneficial for body and mind. Through donations we hope to raise money which would be equally divided amongst the Armagh Foodbank, Action Cancer, Air Ambulance Northern Ireland and the Community of First Responders Armagh and Tyrone.
So on a cold but dry and sunny weekend in Armagh our Rotarians managed to walk at least 10,000 steps per day or days and President Ian Millar completed 56,000. At least it wasn’t raining!

